
	
	

	
December	8,	2017	
	
City	of	Vancouver	Council	
	
Dear	Mayor	Gregor	Robertson	and	Councillors,	
	
Re:		Motion	B.1	Preserving	Livable/Useable	Space	in	One	and	Two	Family	Houses	
								Motion	B.3	–	Reporting	Data	on	Secondary	Suites	

	
The	above	two	motions,	B.1	and	B.3,	are	scheduled	to	be	introduced	at	the	Council	meeting	on	Tuesday,	
December	12.	The	Coalition	of	Vancouver	Neighbourhoods	supports	both	of	these	motions.	We	believe	
they	are	beneficial	proposals	which	will	add	useful	data	to	our	knowledge	base	(Motion	B.3),	and	help	
builders	and	homeowners	work	to	increase	accessibility	in	current	and	future	housing	(Motion	B.1).		
	
Sincerely,	
Larry	Benge,	Co-Chair	
	

Dorothy	Barkley,	Co-Chair	

On	behalf	of	the	Coalition	of	Vancouver	Neighbourhoods	
Member	Groups	of	the	Coalition	of	Vancouver	Neighbourhoods	

Arbutus	Ridge	Community	Association	
Arbutus	Ridge/	Kerrisdale/	Shaughnessy	Visions	
Cedar	Cottage	Area	Neighbours	
Chinatown	Action	Group	
Citygate	Intertower	Group	
Community	Association	of	New	Yaletown	
Crosstown	Residents	Association	
Downtown	Eastside	Neighbourhood	Council	
Dunbar	Residents	Association	
False	Creek	Residents	Association	
Grandview	Woodland	Area	Council	
Granville	Burrard	Residents	&	Business	
Association		
Joyce	Area	Residents	
Kitsilano-Arbutus	Residents	Association	

Kits	Point	Residents	Association	
Marpole	Oakridge	Community	Association		
Norquay	Residents	
NW	Point	Grey	Home	Owners	Association	
Oakridge	Langara	Area	Residents	
Raycam	
Residents	Association	Mount	Pleasant	
Riley	Park/South	Cambie	Visions	
Shaughnessy	Heights	Property	Owners	
Association	
Strathcona	Residents	Association	
Upper	Kitsilano	Residents	Association	
West	End	Neighbours	Society	
West	Kitsilano	Residents	Association	
West	Point	Grey	Residents	Association

	


